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Comments: I do not support any of the proposed closures.  Granite mountain has always provided snowmobilers

with ease of access to some of our highest elevation terrain for early season and late season riding to be able to

get to more snow depths which in turn lowers our impact to anything beneath the snow.  From my personal

experience out on the mountain I have always witnessed snowmobiles abiding to the partial closure mid winter as

many other area have enough snow coverage by then.

 

Bear basin is used by many that live in the Warren wagon area to access other open terrain and not using bear

basin as motorized recreation area.  Access to public land  should remain the same.

 

No more public land should be taken for only one side or the other. 


